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To: Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 
From: Daehyoung Hong, Chair, TTA PG302 
Date: February 24, 2005 
Reference: None 
 

Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 
 
TTA Project Group (PG) 302 Portable Internet acknowledges receipt of your letter (IEEE L802.16-
05/009r3 dated 27 January 2005). Since updated draft IEEE P802.16e/D6 is just released, we will 
study this specification, give comments and also make the efforts to complete harmonization of 
both TTA PG302 and IEEE 802.16 specifications considering initial commercialization of WiBro 
services in early 2006 in Korea. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Daehyoung Hong 
Chair, TTA PG302 
 

 

CC: Hyeon Woo LEE, Chair, TTA PG302 International Coordination Ad Hoc, woojaa@samsung.com 
    Chung Gu Kang, Vice-Chair, PG302, ccgkang@korea.ac.kr 
    Jeong Soo Kim, Vice-Chair, PG302 International Coordination AdHoc, kjs612@lge.com 

Panyuh Joo, TTA liaison to IEEE 802.16, panyuh@samsung.com  
Yung Hahn, IEEE 802.16 liaison to TTA PG302, yung.hahn@intel.com  

 
 

 

 


